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STATEMENT BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

At the 3396th meeting of the Security Council, held on 30 June 1994, in
connection with the Council’'s consideration of the item entitled "The situation
in the Republic of Yemen", the President of the Security Council made the
following statement on behalf of the Council:

"The Security Council reaffirms its resolutions 924 (1994) of
1 June 1994 and 931 (1994) of 29 June 1994 on the situation in the Republic
of Yemen.

"The Security Council welcomes the Agreement on the cease-fire signed
by both sides in Moscow on 30 June 1994 (S/1994/778), which was achieved
through the mediation of the Minister for Foreign Affairs of the Russian
Federation. The Security Council demands that all concerned fully
implement this Agreement.

"The Security Council welcomes the efforts of the international
community, including those of the Secretary-General and his Special Envoy,
the neighbouring countries and the League of Arab States, as well as those
of Member States of the United Nations, aimed at helping the parties
achieve and implement a durable cease-fire and to prevent violations of the
cease-fire.

"The Security Council further demands that both sides fully implement
the provisions of Security Council resolutions 924 (1994) and 931 (1994),
and urges all concerned to cooperate fully with the Secretary-General and
his Special Envoy, in particular for the possible establishment of a
mechanism to sustain the cease-fire.

"The Security Council remains deeply concerned at the situation in the
Republic of Yemen and in particular the deteriorating humanitarian
situation in Aden.

"The Security Council will remain actively seized of the matter."
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